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Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851
<% M Fax: 01722 325899
L E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk
Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parent/Guardian
On Thursday 27 April from 4pm to 5.30pm we will be partaking in a Philosophy Web seminar
with Dr Michael Lacewing. The seminar will be focussed on AS exam skills and practice

questions.

The cost of the seminar will be £3.00 and this can be paid via www.scopay.com.

If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Deadline for payment: 25 April 2017.

Yours faithfully,

Natalie Steer
Head of Religious Education
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